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September 3, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian:  
 
The state of Texas requires screenings for all Pre-K, Kindergarten, 1st, 3rd, and 5th graders. The 
Lampasas Lion’s Club will be on campus DATE HERE, to help conduct these mandated 
vision and hearing screenings. They will be bringing a portable Spot Vision Screener. The Spot 
Screener can identify potential conditions of the eye that can be missed with the standard 
vision acuity screen that is conducted by the campus nurse. This is a great resource that the 
Lion's Club has made available to our community. Please ensure that your child is 
present to take advantage of this opportunity. 
 

If your child wears glasses, please make sure that they bring them to school. 
 
Parents/guardians will be notified by mail of any concerns. Please feel free to contact your 
campus nurse with any questions or concerns. 
 
-------------------------------------------------- RETURN TO NURSE -------------------------------------------------- 
  
Is your child being seen by a specialist for a vision or hearing impairment?  Yes No  
Has your child been seen by an eyecare specialist within the past year?  Yes No 
Does your child use hearing aids?       Yes No  
What is your child’s diagnosis, if any? (i.e., amblyopia, astigmatism)  
   

   

 

Student Name:   
 

 
Vision acuity only screens for “sharpness of vision”. The American Academy of Ophthalmology 
recommends that children have their vision checked by an optometrist at birth, 6 months, 3 years, and 
before entering grade school. The Spot Screening should not be considered a substitute for an exam by 
an eye care specialist. 


